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Interstate shutdown after morning crash

Tuesday, January 25, 2022

Interstate 20 at mile marker 4 is temporarily closed following a crash involving a big rig and a pickup truck. No
injuries have been reported at this time. Greenwood Police is at the scene as tow trucks clear the way, which is
expected to last at least one hour.


